
 

Ethiopian Civil Aviation Authority  
 

WARNING NOTICE 

Dear    Mr. --------------------- 

 

 

On June 30, 2013, you were the pilot in command of a Q-400 that landed at the Addis Ababa   

Airport.  

 

At the time of your flight, you did not have in your personal possession a pilot license, although 

you do hold a valid commercial pilot license. This is contrary to the ECARASs. After a discussion 

with you concerning this flight and your inadvertent failure to have your pilot license with you, 

we have concluded that the matter does not warrant legal enforcement action. In lieu of such 

action, we are issuing this letter which shall be made a matter of record for a period  of two years, 

after which, the record of this matter shall be expunged. It you wish to add any information in 

explanation or mitigation please writes me at the above address. We shall expect your future 

compliance with the Rules and Standards.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

(Name of the Director) 

Director    Aviation Personnel and Training  

Organization   Certification  
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